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Channel Restrictions on Dunn’s Creek Set Next Week for Bridge Work 
October 28 through November 1  

 
Palatka, Fla. – As part of the U.S. 17 widening project from Horse Landing Road to the north approach 

of the Dunn’s Creek Bridge, Dunn’s Creek channel restrictions will be in place Monday, October 28 

through Friday, November 1 to set beams for the new bridge. 

• Monday, October 28: 

The channel will be closed all day. Beams will be suspended overhead and may pose a risk to the safety 

of the boating public if they attempt to transit through the channel. Barge workers will be monitoring 

VHF-FM channel 16 and 13.  

• Tuesday, October 29 through Friday, November 1: 

The horizontal bridge clearance will be reduced by 50 percent to safely stage equipment and perform 

work. Barge workers will be monitoring VHF-FM channel 16 and 13.  

GLF Construction began the $36.5 million widening project in February 2018 and is expected to 

complete construction by summer 2021, weather and unforeseen circumstances permitting. 
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